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To the Head of the program, 

 

 

 

It is my pleasure to strongly recommend Charles BLETHON for your finance program in your 

institution. 

 

I am Audrey CHEREF, the Head of the Financial Department at BBA Inseec France 

and a former CFO. I have 10 years of experience working in the financial sphere and 5 years 

as a professor. I have seen many young professionals and students come and go but 

Charles is one individual I have worked with who uniquely stands out.  

 

During our time together, he displayed great talents in class. When we first met, I was 

immediately impressed with the will to learn, and during the time shared in class, he always 

showed rigour and dedication. 

 

Charles was a joy to work with because of his amazingly positive attitude but also his 

involvement. His can-do attitude and team-building skills were also necessary and valued not 

just by me, but by his classmates, who often relied on him to get the job done. He is always 

interested in anything new and permanently tried to improve himself and learn new ways and 

techniques. 

 

I am absolutely confident that Charles would be a great fit for your program. Not only will he 

bring the kind of skills and experiences you are looking for in an applicant, but he will also 

quickly become an asset and help his future classmates grow in any way he can. 

 

If you need more information or specific examples, please do not hesitate to contact me by 

email. As a recommendation letter likely only provides a snapshot of talents and 

achievements, I would be happy to further elaborate on my time working with him as a 

student. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Audrey CHEREF 

  

mailto:acheref@omnesintervenant.com

